
Our President Nalla had written an article that was published in The Straits Times today (27th 
August 2022) humbly requesting the MAS to set-up an Ombudsman Office with some 
urgency to protect Investor interests. 
This will certainly go a long way in rebuilding trust in the Singapore Capital Markets.  
 

 


